Cover letter
Febmary 16, 2018
To.
Editor in Chief

International Journal of Integrated Health and Science

Dear Sir,

Please find the submission of our manuscript, Amyotrophic Lateral Sclerosis (ALS): First Case
Report in Department of Neurosurgerv, Faculty of Medicine, Universitas Padjadjaran,
Bandung and Literature Review, which we would like to submit for publication in the
International Journal of Integrated Health Science. Herewith, we also attached 3 sefs of manuscript
hard copy) and 1 CD (5aft copy).

In this manuscript, we reported a case that is so exceptional, since ALS occurrence in our
Neurosurgery Centre is extremely rare, and the diagnosis can only be established through electro-
myography and histopathological of muscle biopsy studies.

Author and all co-authors have seen and agreed with the contents of the manuscript and
there iz no financial interest to report. We certify that the manuscript submitted is an original work
and is not under review at anv other publication. We thank vou for considering our manuscript for
publication in the International Journal of Integrated Health Science and look forward to hearing

from vou at your earliest convenience.

Sincerely vours,

Abhmad Faried, dr., 5pBS., PhD



